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At a meeting held on 16/08/2021, the Board considered the documents on file and
the report of the Inspector, which was completed following the request by the
prospective applicant to close the consultation, in relation to the development of a
pedestrian and cycle bridge within the proposed Riverine Community Park, spanning
the River Foyle at Lifford, County Donegal, and Strabane, County Derry.

The Board noted the contents of the Inspector’s report and agreed that the pre-

application consultations be formally closed.
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